
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

3. NORTH HAGLEY PARK:  ARMAGH STREET ENTRANCE IMPROVEMENTS 
 
 The Board considered a report advising of proposed changes to the Armagh Street entrance to Hagley 

Park, and seeking the Board’s support for staff recommendations to the Parks, Gardens and 
Waterways Committee. 

 
 The Board decided to recommend to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee that: 
 
 1. The proposed plan be approved in principle. 
 
 2. Public consultation be undertaken with:   
  - Friends of the Christchurch Botanic Gardens 
  - Deans Avenue Precinct Society 
  - Christs College 
  - Park Terrace residents 
  - ICON 
  - Merivale Precinct Society 
 
 3. The bridge at the Armagh Street entrance to North Hagley Park be enhanced as a feature 

bridge with lighting to serve as a major entrance to the park and gardens.   
 
 It was also moved that other options for placement of the existing ‘Mickle Gates’ be further 

investigated. 
 
 The motion was declared carried on a division by 7 votes to 2, the voting being: 
 
 For (7): Yani Johanson, Rod Cameron, Brendan Smith, David Cox, Anna Crighton, 

John Freeman, Bob Todd. 
 
 Against (2): Linda Rutland, Denis O’Rourke. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


